
 

 

     

 

  

City of Wharton 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE: 

 

City of Wharton Approved For HOME Grant 

Wharton, TX, July 12, 2017 –  

The City of Wharton has been approved to participate in the Texas Department of 

Housing and Community Affairs (TDHCA) HOME reservation program grant.  The grant 

would allow homeowners of the City of Wharton to apply for the reconstruction of their 

primary residence.  There are three separate programs that homeowners could possibly 

apply under which are disaster assistance, low income or disability.  Applications are not 

being accepted at this time but those interested can be placed on a list to be notified when 

the program begins.    The City has contracted with Grantworks, Inc. to administer the 

program.  If you think you would qualify or have questions, please call Grantworks at 

512-420-0303 ext. 312 or City of Wharton Community Development Coordinator Gwyn 

Teves at 979-532-2491 ext. 238. 

For additional information, Contact:  

Paula Favors, TRMC, CMC, City Secretary 

City of Wharton 

979-532-4811 ext. 225  

979-532-1800(f) 
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